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Dear  

This letter is to acknowledge that on January 22, 2021, Snohomish School District received a Request for 
Documents in which you requested the following information: 

1) Most current purchase order or order request for donation form for the novel “Anthem” by Ayn Rand in the
past ten years.  The most current administrative correspondence with the Ayn Rand Institute or AynRand.org
over the last ten years. How do you procure these books? Have you been in contact with the Ayn Rand Institute
or AynRand.org over the past 10 years?

The district has included 435 emails that were from the Ayn Rand Institute or AnynRand.org or some that 
included how to get free Ayn Rand Books (these included all the emails not just administrative 
correspondence). The district does not have Ayn Rand as a Vendor, nor a purchase order in which we 
purchased the books. In looking through the emails it looks like teachers were offered free Ayn Rand 
classroom sets of books and they ordered them themselves. We have 117 copies in our book system currently 
at Snohomish High School and 378 copies at Glacier Peak but there is no indication where they came from.  

The documents are being sent in electronic format. Since the cost is negligible for the electronic copies, I can 
forward these to you at no cost. This completes the records request.  

Sincerely, 
Kim Radek 
Executive Assistant 
to the Superintendent 
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